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Division of Finance and Business Operations
	
	Procurement & Strategic Sourcing  

5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200

Detroit, Michigan   48202

(313) 577-3734 

FAX (313) 577-3747


April 2, 2015
Addendum #1 To

Request for Proposal

For EACPHS Team Based Learning Facility 2015: Project 603-249987
Dated March 26, 2015  

Points of Clarifications prior to the Pre-proposal Meeting April 14, 2015: 

The Addendum must be acknowledged on your lump sum bid.

IMPORTANT – PLEASE NOTE:  Effective December 1, 2007, bid notices will be sent only to those Vendors registered to receive them via our Bid Opportunities Listserve service.  To register, to http://www.forms.purchasing.wayne.edu/Adv_bid/Adv_bid.html, and click on the “Join our Listserve” link at the top of the page.  Instructions are at the top of the page, and the Construction Listserv service is under “Construction Bid Opportunities”.

NOTE: You must have attended a pre-bid conference in order to be eligible to bid on a particular project.  Receipt of minutes or addenda without being at a pre-bid conference does not qualify your company to bid.  

1) The Pre-bid Meeting Location has been changed to the following address:
April 14, 2015, 2:00pm

Wayne State University

Applebaum College of Pharmacy,

First Floor Conference Room 1130 

259 Mack Avenue,   
Detroit, MI   48202

2) List of Drawings missing from the original bid documents: 

SHEET INDEX

I1.1 INDEX SHEET & LOCATION MAP

I1.2 CODE COMPLIANCE

ARCHITECTURAL

A1.4 FOURTH FLOOR PLAN & REFLECTED CEILING PLAN

A8.1 INTERIOR ELEVATIONS

FINISHES

F2.0 FOURTH FLOOR FINISH PLAN & SPECIFICATION

MECHANICAL

M0.1 HVAC LEGENDS, GENERAL NOTES & OA CALCULATIONS

M1.4 FOURTH FLOOR DEMOLITION & NEW WORK HVAC SHEET METAL PLAN

ELECTRICAL

E1.4 FOURTH FLOOR LIGHTING, POWER & DATA PLANS

A copy of this Addendum will be posted to the Purchasing web site at 

http://www.forms.purchasing.wayne.edu/Adv_bid/Adv_bid.html.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to email them to me at Ac2843@wayne.edu and copy ag5343@wayne.edu.

Thank you,

Loretta McClary,  

Senior Buyer
